Betty Griffin

bgriffin31638@yahoo.com

5/31/2022

4282 Boring Pond Road

Andrew Kulhmann Valdosta, GA 31606 1 do not support this halfway house location. 5/31/2022
4250 Ezelle Road Valdosta,
Sophie Dykes GA 31606 sebullows(@gmail.com want to keep my children safe 5/31/2022
3170 Boring Pond Road
Natalie Singletary Valdosta, GA 31606 befc@brooks k12.pa.us 5/31/2022
With a place like this so close to my home I do not feel safe having it so close. |
have grandkids that come over ranging from 1-10 and I have a 7 yr old. When it
2397 Howell Road Lake comes to the safety of the grandbabies and my child I will shoot first and ask
Rebecca Roddey Park, GA 31636 questions last, 5/31/2022
As a child of molestation don’t do this to our community. Innocent children lives
are at stake. You never heal from sexual abuse. Lock them bastards up
somewhere. You can’t fix that sickness of evil inside them. Personally I prefer
2459 New Statenville Hwy them all killed be it a male or a female that does the abusing. Just kill ‘em and put
Paula Lemings Valdosta, GA 31606 children out of their misery so they can just be kids. 5/31/2022
Totally against the location for this facility. Having worked in a State operated
Transitional Center I can see that this is being set up for failure. These programs
are difficult enough to run with a 24 hour paid staff and volunteers. The location
that is being looked at on Howell Road will require a lot of the residents traveling
4862 Otter Creek Road Lake on foot to work and other commitments. We do not need these people traveling
Robert Ellis Park, Georgia 31636 on our roads unsupervised 5/31/2022
This is a good program when places in the proper location. The current Howell
7297 Miller Bridge Road Rd location is dangerouslyclose to neighborhood & young impressionable. Please
Brenda King Hahira, Georgia 31632 RELOCATE 5/31/2022
7297 Miller Bridge Road This concentration of individuals without full time supervision located near
Bobby King Hahira, Georgia 31632 schools and neighhorhoods it's a real bad idea 5/31/2022
406 Copeland Road Lake I'think it’s a terrible idea and don't want it in my area its already a lot happens
Trish Mayne Park, Georgia 31636 tmayne2020@gmail.com over in that area I belive it would make it worse 5/31/2022
5015 Cypress Lakes Drive
Dewayne Carson Lake Park, GA 31636 5/31/2022




